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Linda Lian

From: Linda Lian

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 2:44 PM

To: Brian Johnson

Subject: RE: PRSMS20210109

Thank you Brian 

 

Linda Lian 

Engineer Technician IV 

253-841-5577 

lindal@puyallupwa.gov Please note this is a new email address 

 

Permit Application Resource Page:  http://www.cityofpuyallup.org/325/Permit-Support-Services 

 

In matters of style, swim with the current; in matters of principle, stand like a rock.  -T. Jefferson 

 
Did you know that you can easily submit for a permit online? Introducing CityView, our new online permitting system. 

Go to the City’s website page here for more information. Or, scan this QR code with your phone to learn more. 

 

 

From: Brian Johnson <BrianJ@PuyallupWA.gov>  

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 2:27 PM 

To: Linda Lian <LindaL@PuyallupWA.gov> 

Subject: FW: PRSMS20210109 

 

Linda –  

 

I scaled the attached PDF and our water main is approximately 8-feet from the proposed pole replacement.  If they 

excavated a 5-foot hole (centered on the pole) that should still leave over 5-feet of dirt between our water main and the 

excavation pit.  I don’t see any concern with this project moving forward. 

 

Brian Johnson 

City of Puyallup 

Public Works 

Water Division 

253-405-0441 

 

From: Linda Lian <LindaL@PuyallupWA.gov>  

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 10:29 AM 

To: Brian Johnson <BrianJ@PuyallupWA.gov> 

Subject: PRSMS20210109 

 

Hi Brian, 

The applicant was required to
reapply for a permit.  The new
permit number is PRSMS20220789
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The city is reviewing an application for large light pole at 812  N Meridian, permit application PRSMS20210109.  The new 

pole will replace an existing light pole.   

 

The reason for the email is the location of the water main and the excavation pit.  Per the applicant:  For the pole itself 

the foundation is 3.5’ diameter. I would presume 5’x5’x7’ hole would be needed to install the foundation.  I believe the 

watermain is far enough away but I wanted to know if you think any specific conditions should be placed on the 

installation. 

 

The attached drawing shows the distance between the water and pole, see enhanced plan view.  And the restoration 

area. 

 

Thanks Brian, 

 

 

Linda Lian 

Engineer Technician IV 

253-841-5577 

lindal@puyallupwa.gov Please note this is a new email address 

 

Permit Application Resource Page:  http://www.cityofpuyallup.org/325/Permit-Support-Services 

 

In matters of style, swim with the current; in matters of principle, stand like a rock.  -T. Jefferson 

 
Did you know that you can easily submit for a permit online? Introducing CityView, our new online permitting system. 

Go to the City’s website page here for more information. Or, scan this QR code with your phone to learn more. 

 

 


